
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
11th September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We emailed you last week introducing our Academy’s online services. We hope you have now managed to 
register with SIMS Parent App and SIMS Pay. 
 
If you are experiencing any difficulty registering with SIMS Pay, please email 
generalenquiries@priorylsst.co.uk  stating your child’s name and tutor group and a new registration code will be 
sent out within 24hrs. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr T Verdon 
Deputy Head 
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